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Aloha! 

 

The Filipino American League of Engineers & Architects will hold its           

7th Annual FALEA Open Golf Tournament on Friday, August 11, 2017 at the 

Ewa Beach Golf Club. This event will raise funds for the Foundation's 

scholarship program. 

 

This year, FALEA is proud to have engaged the Heartland Institute of 

Financial Education (HIFE) College Coaching Program (CCP) of WFG-WSB 

Honolulu Office as our Golf Tournament partner and ALOHA KIA as HOLE-

IN-ONE SPONSOR, a brand new car KIA SOUL model. 

 

College Coaching Program (CCP) is dedicated to helping high school and 

college students to prepare for their journey towards obtaining a higher 

education. Besides having individual college planning coaching, each year, 

the students with the help of their local consultants and their parents, 

formulate and execute a public/community service oriented project. 

 

These projects demonstrate their extracurricular activities; enhance their 

college application resumes and scholarship opportunities. But most of all, 

these projects provide invaluable life skills for self-improvement, confidence 

and leadership development. 

 

And as our Golf Tournament partner, the student’s participation will help in 

all aspects of the tournament including but not limiting to organization, 

promotion, administration, and execution. 

 

Furthermore after careful consideration by the Board, the FALEA Foundation 

has also broadened selection of recipients to more deserving students. This 

event will help make the new mission a reality! 

 

We would like to invite you, colleagues, and friends to this fun filled event. 

The registration form/flyer is attached. Please let us know how you are going 

to participate. 

 

Your continued support is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions, 

please contact me at 808-382-6290 or email me at angiearmas67@gmail.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

Angie L. Armas 

Chair, Golf Committee 2017 
 

 


